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Rosenberg Corey

From: Buz Mattson <buzmattson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:12 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

Good Morning -  
 
I am a citizen in Lane County; I am not a landlord, but as a citizen, I urge you to vote no on this bill.  It is over-
regulation where it is not needed. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Floyd Mattson 


